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February 27, 2015 

VIA U.S. MAIL 

SDCERS 
San Diego City Employees' Retirement System 

Hon. Council President Sherri S. Lightner 
City of San Diego 
202 C Street, 10th Floor 
San Diego, CA 92101 

Dear Ms. Lightner: 
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At the February 15, 2015 meeting of the City Charter Review Committee, SDCERS requested 
that the Committee delay taking action on the City Attorney's recommendation to remove 
Article X (Transfer of Police and Fire Department Employees into the Retirement System) to 
allow SDCERS an opportunity to determine whether removal of that section would impact 
retirees and beneficiaries currently receiving a benefit. 

SDCERS has now completed its research and has determined that removal of A1iicle X should 
have no impact on those retirees and beneficiaries. SDCERS has no objection to the City 
Attorney's recommendation pertaining to A1iicle X. 

SDCERS has docketed an item for the March 13, 2015 SDCERS Board meeting to determine if 
the SDCERS Board has any additional input on the Charter revisions and would ask that the 
Charter Review Committee delay any final decisions on revisions to Article IX of the City 
Charter to allow the Board additional time to provide input. 

Thank you for allowing SDCERS to be a part of this process. If you have any questions, please 
let us know. 
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